
CENTRAL LEATHERSTOCKING MASONIC DISTRICT ASSOCIATION
               OTSEGO 138 ● CHERRY VALLEY 334 ● COBLESKILL 394 ● DELAWARE RIVER 439
                              ONEONTA 466 ● SCHOHARIE VALLEY 491 ● LAURENS 548
                                                FARMERS 553 ● SCHENEVUS VALLEY 592
                                        “FREEMASONRY IS THE BRIDGE THAT BINDS US”
                                                                          LeatherstockingMasons.org

Dear Brothers and Guests:

The Central Leatherstocking District Association, Masters & Wardens would like to thank you for your 
involvement in your community and your support for our Masonic events. The tenth annual Masters & 
Wardens Golf Tournament is scheduled for 8:00am, Saturday August 5th, 2023 at Colonial Ridge Golf 
Course in Laurens, NY.  To sign up for this event please fill out the form below and include your name, 
teammate’s names and team name.  Teams need to consist of 4 members with at least 2 that are 
Masons while the other 2 members of a team can be non-Masons or women.

Don’t have other team mates?  Don’t worry, fill out the form below along with what team members you 
have and we’ll pair you up with other people that do not have teammates. 

The cost for each person to play will be $70 for a team total cost of $280.  Payment for this event will be 
due at the golf course at the time of team check in.

This fee will include:
Greens fees, Golf cart cost, Prizes, Dinner.

Team Members: (please print) Lodge # (if applicable)

1. ___________________________________ ___________
2. ___________________________________ ___________
3. ___________________________________ ___________
4. ___________________________________ ___________

Team Name: (please print)

__________________________________________________

Please mail or email the above team information to:

Ken Sokolowski 493 Potato Farm Road Laurens, NY 13796
(607) 263-5537
or
klsoko@citlink.net

Sign up for teams and team names must be confirmed with Ken by July 1, 2024

PLEASE DO NOT SEND CASH OR CHECKS TO KEN. ALL PAYMENT FOR THIS EVENT WILL BE DUE TO 
COLONIAL RIDGE GOLF COURSE ON THE DAY OF THE EVENT.
 


